
    
THE OPTIMIST CLUB OF NORTH LIBERTY 

CHARTERED APRIL 24, 1973 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
2023-2024 Officers and Board Members 

   President: Darlene Smith (626-2939)  
   Secretary: Barb Dixon (626-2938) 
   Treasurer: Dave Roberts (626-2949) 
   Past Co-President: Dale Ingle (626-2302) 
   Past Co-President: Katie Folker (541-1852) 

Board – Kristie Ballard, Bob Dunkin, Theresa Dunkin, Sandra Gay, Rita Roberts, Mary Jane Sweeney, and Linda Thiesen 
 

                                                                                       
 

                                                                                November, 2023 
 November   9: Regular Meeting, 6:30 P.M., Red’s 
  Speaker:  Justin Colbert, Principal of Liberty High School   
 November 11: Veteran’s Day (Avenue of Flags) 
 November 13: Board Meeting, 6:00 P.M., Darlene’s home 
 November 23: Thanksgiving (No Regular Thursday Meeting) 
  
                                                                                  December, 2023 
 December 11: Board Meeting, 6:30 P.M., Darlene’s home  
 December 14: Christmas Potluck, 6:30 P.M. 
 December 18: Food for Kids Friendly Baskets 
 December 28: No Regular Thursday Meeting 
  

Message from President 
 

Dear fellow Optimist Members, 
 
Thanks to Dale and Katie for being President last Optimist Year.  It was greatly appreciated. 
 
November we will be meeting at Red’s Alehouse.  The party room is available by 6 P.M.  December we will 
have our annual Christmas Party at Dave and Rita Roberts.  It will be a potluck.  Hope to see you at both 
meetings. 
 
The Children Friendly Christmas Baskets will be in December.  Sandra Gay and Linda Willer will be 
Coordinating this event.  They can use donations and help to deliver.  More details to follow. 
 
Thanks to all who helped at the Halloween Walk.  Melanie says that 1,500 kids came to one of the two 
events.  I heard the evening was very busy. 
 
We are in need of some help for the Veteran’s Day flag event.  This will be on a Saturday so easier for those 
involved.  Please let Dave Roberts or Sandy O’Brien or Katie Folker know if you can help. 
 
I look forward to a wonderful year with a great group of volunteers.  We are looking for a President for next 
year if you are interested.  Please let me know. 
 
Thanks again for all you do. 
 
Darlene 

Birthdays 
   November   1 – Tom Woodruff  December - None 
   November   1 – Erin Root 
 November 21 – Linda Thiesen    
   November 27 –Tom Palmer 
                                          Anniversaries  (None)    
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